MEETING MEMO

To: Congresswoman

From: Morgan

Date: October 25, 2019 **Re:** Update on Moab

On Tuesday, October 29th at 2pm, you will be meeting with the Department of Energy's Deputy Assistant Secretary for Environmental Management, Ike White. Mr. White will update you on the status of the Moab clean-up.

Items you may wish to discuss:

- How many shifts? How many cart-loads per shift?
- Where are the uranium tailings currently being sent?
 - o Are the tailings still being transported by train?
 - o How many tons of the tailings remain?
- When is the clean-up expected to be completed?
 - o What is the Administrations plan to bring this project to conclusion?
- Have there been any issues with invasive species during the clean-up?
- What is Moab appropriated each year for the clean-up?
 - o Would additional funding help speed up the clean-up?